
 
December 2023 

Fellowship of the Spirit Joe T. GSR  thompsonjoe281@gmail.com 

Comment 

We continue to have meetings on Monday and Thursday nights. As a outdoor group, 

our numbers fluctuate with the weather but we have a strong core group that 

attends regularly.We even have a few newcomers. We just had our gratitude dinner 

with over 20 attendants. Our finances are stable. Overall we are doing well.  

 

Lopez Group Lori  GSR  <lorimurphy@centurytel.net> 

Presently we have nothing new to report. We are learning to use the hybrid 

equipment purchased from the Tapevine Group. Almost figured out! We continue to 

post Lopez Group info and schedules around the island and notices in the local 

paper. 

 

Blue Box Group Roger R. GSR  <rrbar99@aol.com> 

We are holding steady at about 10-12  showing up for meetings on Tuesday and 

Friday evenings from 7:30-8:30. There is a women's meeting from 6:00-7:00 on 

Thursday nights.  Business meetings are poorly attended.  

Our group is concerned with the financial health of GSO. We would like to know if 

there are any statistics on the number of online groups contributing to GSO. Covid is 

pretty much over, but it seems that many people are choosing to stay home and 

have meetings in their "jammies".   
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